
From: JUDY ENGHUM
To: Public Submissions
Cc: peter bartsch
Subject: [EXT] Fwd: Re: Fwd: Mission Bylaw 51D2018
Date: Monday, March 05, 2018 2:06:32 PM

Hello there

I received a copy of this letter of support for our property located at 2219 - 2nd street SW

Please include it as the hearing as been delayed until March 19, 2018.

the writer of this email is cc on this.

thank you

Judy Eng-Hum

 

 

----- Original Message -----
From: peter bartsch <peterbartsch3@gmail.com>
To: William and Judy Hum <enghum@shaw.ca>
Sent: Mon, 26 Feb 2018 14:59:32 -0700 (MST)
Subject: Fwd: Mission Bylaw 51D2018

 

 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: peter bartsch<peterbartsch3@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Feb 26, 2018 at 4:21 PM
Subject: Mission Bylaw 51D2018
To: cityclerk@calgary.ca

 

 

Office of the City Clerk

 

I am writing in support of my neighbour's rezoning application for a change in DC Direct Control to
accommodate Retail and Consumer Service and Office. The house at 2219 2 Street SW has had office
space on the main floor since I have been a neighbour in 1998. I have never had any issues with the
commercial use of the building. I was actually surprised they were required to rezone to allow the present
tenant to carry on business there as the house has been DC zoned all along.
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The current tenant appears to have made several cosmetic improvements to the interior and I have
noticed very little traffic into or out of the building. I thought I had actually written a note of support earlier
in 2017. We are currently in New Zealand and only received this latest notice of public hearing after the
scheduled 20 Feb hearing date. However I heard from the owner that the hearing has been rescheduled
to March and comments are being accepted again.

 

Peter Bartsch 

2211 2 St SW

Calgary
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 8:14 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: FW: [EXT] Mission Bylaw 51D2018

 
 
From: peter bartsch [mailto:peterbartsch3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2018 8:21 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca> 
Subject: [EXT] Mission Bylaw 51D2018 

 
Office of the City Clerk 
 
I am writing in support of my neighbour's rezoning application for a change in DC Direct Control to 
accommodate Retail and Consumer Service and Office. The house at 2019 2 Street SW has had office space on 
the main floor since I have been a neighbour in 1998. I have never had any issues with the commercial use of 
the building. I was actually surprised they were required to rezone to allow the present tenant to carry on 
business there as the house has been DC zoned all along. 
 
The current tenant appears to have made several cosmetic improvements to the interior and I have noticed very 
little traffic into or out of the building. I thought I had actually written a note of support earlier in 2017. We are 
currently in New Zealand and only received this latest notice of public hearing after the scheduled 20 Feb 
hearing date. However I heard from the owner that the hearing has been rescheduled to March and comments 
are being accepted again. 
 
Peter Bartsch  
2211 2 St SW 
Calgary 
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